Ladies College

Guernsey

Les Gravées, St Peter Port
Guemsey, GY1 1RW

Tel: (01481) 721602

11% June 2019

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)

I am very pleased to inform you that the Lower Five students studying IGCSE French will have the
opportunity to take part in a guided tour in French at Hauteville House. This is a compulsory class event.

The house has been recently renovated and we believe that it is a great opportunity for the girls to
experience a visit in French and to deepen their knowledge about Victor Hugo’s life and literary work.

The visit will take place on Tuesday the 25" of June from 1230 to 1500, your daughter will be
dismissed from Hauteville at 1530. Girls should meet staff at 1230 in front of the main hall to walk to
Hauteville House, they should wear appropriate clothes for the visit and bring sun cream as we will also
have a talk in the garden. A packed lunch is advisable as they will need to eat their lunch prior to
departing College.

There is a small admission charge of £2.00. Please can your daughter hand this amount in to the school
reception by Friday the 14! of June.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Feldmesser
cfeldmesser@ladiescollege.ac.gg
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